
 

  

Thank you! 

Your kind donations of £276.05 have been 

sent to the DEC appeal to support families 

affected by the earthquake in Turkey and 

Syria. 
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Celebrations! 

Over the half term, 

we had a brand-new 

art installation 

mounted along the 

Year 3/4 corridor.  It 

celebrates the iconic 

buildings and some 

inspirational 

Mancunians.  

 The Curriculum Open Evening was a great success! Lots of fun 

was had by all, and Daniel was thrilled to win the hamper after 

visiting all the rooms! 

 

 

 
Congratulations 

to Ruby and Faith 

(3 Wren) who 

have achieved 

their level 1 

octopus award in 

swimming. Newsletter 
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Parent surveys. 



 

 

  

Votes for Schools. 
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